GCEoncin

WATER/SEWER AVAILABILITY

To whom this concern,

The City of Smyrna has determined that Water and Sewer are available to the proposed
development.

Sanitary sewer is available to the proposed development at 1084 Medlin St. The is sewer
available on Medlin St and Hollis St. The developer is responsible for installing all taps. Existing
sewer taps will be used where possible.

Water is available to the proposed development at 1084 Medlin St. There is water available on
Medlin st and Hollis st. All water taps to be installed by developer.

Elevations are the responsibility of the developer for 1084 Medlin St.

Sincerely,

X

Jason Winters
Water and Sewer Supervisor




